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A meeting of the Publications & Heritage Committee was held in the Parish Office on Tuesday 22nd July 2014.
Present: 
Cllrs Mrs M Chapman (Chairman), Mrs P van Gelderen, Mrs K England, Mrs S Watson and A Greenway 
Clerk:         Mrs J Murray

 14/07/48      Chairman’s remarks
            The Chairman welcomed everyone to the meeting.
 14/07/49      Apologies
On a proposal from Cllr Mrs Chapman, seconded by Cllr Mrs van Gelderen, it was unanimously RESOLVED following a vote to accept apologies from Cllr Pikett, having considered and accepted his reason for absence.
14/07/50     
Declarations of Interest

None
14/07/51     
Minutes 
On a proposal from Cllr Greenway, seconded by Cllr Mrs van Gelderen, it was unanimously RESOLVED that the notes of the meeting held on 24th June 2014 were approved and signed as the minutes.

14/07/52     
Clerk's Report
                    The Clerk had nothing to report.
14/07/53     Correspondence


    C& V Leaflet Distribution – quote for delivery of booklet
  14/07/54    
Financial 
Councillors were provided with a financial report to date.
14/07/55     War Memorial
· Booklet 
i) Several final amendments were made and on a proposal from Cllr Greenway, seconded by Cllr Mrs van Gelderen it was unanimously RESOLVED following a vote to send the booklet for printing at the Pelican Trust.
ii) On a proposal from Cllr Mrs Chapman, seconded by Cllr Mrs Watson, it was RESOLVED following a unanimous vote to accept the quote received for distribution.
· WW1 Commemoration
Add to attendee list, all services if possible. Find a guard of Honour if possible, notify the media and place an advertisement in the Welton News. Try and arrange a fly past, the Red Arrows are not available on that date. Chairman to give a speech for which a sound system would be required and as the PC does not own one, but the matter has been raised on a number of occasions, the Committee decided to purchase one for the use of the Council. On a proposal from Cllr Greenway, seconded by Cllr Mrs Chapman, it was unanimously RESOLVED following a vote to purchase a sound system up to a maximum budget of £500.00. On a proposal from Cllr Greenway, seconded by Cllr Mrs England, it was RESOLVED following a unanimous vote to purchase a tree guard up to a maximum budget of £250.00.










14/07/56     Councillors’ Reports

None

